
 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair       Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB  
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515   

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Gateway West-Sparks Water project in fiscal year 2024.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Lower Valley Water District, located at 1557 
FM Road 1110, Clint, Texas 79836. The funding would be used for the installation of 9,019 
linear feet of 12-inch PVC pipe, 42 linear feet of 8-inch PVC pipe, connect new service lines and 
upgrade old service lines and replace with new lines, and install fire hydrants.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it supports businesses, commercial 
expansion, and the creation of more jobs by providing water reliability and additional water 
services to business owners in the area.   

The project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of the 
Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a)(2). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 


